
To whom it may concern, 

I had a challenging decking project for a hillside home that required someone who is an expert 
in construction" Francesco came highly recornmended by the company \ purchased the dec\(ing 
materials from" He is not only meticulous in his craftsmanship, but he also helped guide me 
through the whole process" ! could not be happier about my deck and WI!! definitely work with 
Francesco again for any future project. 

Regafds, 
Joe liang 


